
Weekly Reminders from Earl Kitchener School… 

 

Tuesday, September 5th  

 First day of school 

We recognize on the first few days of school that transitions for students need to be 

considered. Therefore, on the first day of school the grade 1’s and 2’s will be organizing 
into their classes in the gym. Parents are welcome at this time to enter the gym with their 
child to meet the teacher. The grades 3’s, 4’s and 5’s will be organizing into their classes 

on the back playground. Parents are welcome to join their child on the back playground to 
meet their teacher before the bell rings. There will be ample staff available to help assist 

children to the right classrooms or teachers if parents or guardians are unable to stay. For 
the rest of the week (September 5th-8th) the playground morning entry will be lenient so 
parents will be able to walk their child onto the playground and to their line if the student 

requires it. However, starting Monday September 11th we will be continuing to follow the 
current playground practice with asking parents to wait in a specific area on the 

playground.  

 

Message from Max’s Family 

Thank you so much to the Earl Kitchener community for your continued support of 

Max's Big Ride. Your generosity is absolutely incredible and we feel extremely 
lucky to have such an incredible group of people behind us in our battle against 

Duchennne muscular dystrophy. When we first got Max's diagnosis we felt very 
alone. That is no longer the case thanks to the warmth we've been shown by the 

students, families and staff of Earl Kitchener. Thanks so much for once again 

donating your coins, buying our freezies and supporting our events. We hope you 
all have a wonderful summer. 

 
Thanks, 

 
Andrew 
 

Reminders… 

 

Sept. 19th:  1st School Council Meeting 

Sept. 22nd:  PA Day (no school) 

Sept. 28th:  Meet the teacher 

 

Have a wonderful summer! 


